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Letter of Support — Qualico Communities

100, 5709 - 2nd Street SE Calgary, AB T2H 2W4 Q UALICO‘

QUALICOCOMMUNITIES.COM communities

June 21, 2019

City of Calgary

Planning, Development & Assessment
P.0. Box 2100, Station M, # 8076
Calgary, AB, Canada T2P 2M5

Attn: Morgan Huber

Re: West View Area Structure Plan

Dear Mr. Huber,

Please accept this letter of support for the West View Area Structure Plan (ASP).

Qualico Communities, as the managing partner of our landowner group, has been actively involved in this
developer funded ASP process. We feel that this is a successful model for the preparation of
comprehensive plans, and the final draft of the plan is the result of a highly collaborative effort.

We look forward to the implementation of the ASP for our lands south of Highway 1, and we are currently
in the preliminary stages of preparing our initial Outline Plan.

Sincerely,

Ben Mercer, RPP, MCIP
Senior Planning Manager
Qualico Communities

A QUALICO Company
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